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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 13 April 2018 09:28 

To: Quinn Gareth; John McKenna (John.McKenna@dublinbus.ie)

Cc: Sheila Kelly

Subject: Insufficient bus servicing Willsbrook - Lucan ACM

Dear Mr Quinn and McKenna, 

 

See below motion that was passed by the Lucan Area Committee Meeting members.   

 

"That this Committee writes to Dublin Bus, pending a requested sit down meeting on related issues, seeking additional morning 
peak hour buses to be put on the route servicing Willsbrook bus stop towards the city centre from 7-9am as hundreds of people 
have been left stranded for more than 45 minutes on different days due to full buses passing commuters at this location on a 

regular basis." 
 

As you can see from the motion, an invitation was previously issued to attend one of the ACMs to discuss transport issues in the Lucan/Palmerstown area.  I would be 

grateful if you could confirm if you will be in a position to attend such a meeting. 

 
 
Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 
 

 


